
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 2, 2017 

 

 

The Water Council 

Attn: Dean Amhaus, President & CEO 

247 W. Freshwater Way 

Milwaukee, WI 53204 

  

Dear The Water Council, 

 

On March 2, 2017, the Sister Cities Committee met to review the application for a sister city 

relationship between the City of Daegu, South Korea and the City of Milwaukee.   

 

Based on the information provided, the Sister Cities Committee recommended approval of the 

application and moved that it be forwarded to the Community and Economic Development 

Committee for its consideration and then to the full Council.  You will be notified of when the 

Community and Economic Development Committee will review this matter. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the procedures to be followed, please contact the Staff 

Assistant to the Committee, Mr. Chris Lee, at 414-286-2232, or clee@milwaukee.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ald. Russell W. Stamper, II, Chair 

Sister Cities Committee 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Sister Cities Committee 
 

CHAIR 
Alderman Russell W. Stamper, II 
 

MEMBERS 
 Al Durtka, Charles Vang, Tiffany Barta, Oscar Tovar 
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